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Memorandum
Date:   	12 December 2017 
To:   		Diocesan Stipendiary Clergy
From:   	Jane Dumsa, Payroll Officer 
Subject:   	Clergy Annual Leave Entitlement
Document:   030/2017
	
___________________________________________________________________________________
We are anticipating being able to include the individual Annual Leave entitlement on the Monthly Pay Advices.
In order to facilitate this recording and to ensure that the Annual Leave entitlement matches with figures held by the deploying body i.e. Parish or Organisation, would you please complete the attached and return it to the Finance Department by 31st January 2018.
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely

Jane Dumsa 
Payroll Officer
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